
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 9/9/2010 2:41:22 PM

mflorio@tum.org (mflorio@tum.org); Karp, Joseph M. (JKarp@winston.com); 
'Ramchandani, Ramesh' (ramesh.ramchandani@cpuc.ca.gov)
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3);

To:

Cc:
Redacted

l- RedactedI Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Commissioner Simon Meeting re Gas Accord V

Pending approval from Comr Simon's office, please hold 9/16/10, 2:30pm to 3:30pm, on your calendar 
regarding the above subject. I'll let you know as soon as I receive confirmation from Comr Simon's 
assistant.

| Redacted
Regulatory Relations
Redacted

From: Ramchandani, Ramesh [mailto:ramesh.ramchandani@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2010 11:20 AM ______________
To: mflorio@turn.org; Stock, William; Karp, Joseph M.;|Redacted ];
Cc: | Redacted f
Subject: RE: Commissioner Simon Meeting re Gas Accord V

Redacted

Morning is open. Afternoon, I can do earlier than 3:30.

From: Mike Florio [mailto:mflorio@turn.org]
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2010 10:41 AM _______
To: Stock, William; Ramchandani, Ramesh; Karp, Joseph M.; Mike Florio;[Redacted 
Redacted |
Cc: I Redacted |
Subject: Re: Commissioner Simon Meeting re Gas Accord V

Redacted

That could work for me. I have a noon meeting that day that will probably last about 2 hours, 
so 2.30 or later is best for me. Mike.

Sent via BlackBerry from T-Mobile

From: "Stock, William" <WCS3@pge.com>
Date: Thu, 9 Sep 2010 09:03:46 -0700
To: Ramchandani, Ramesh<ramesh.ramchandani@cpuc.ca.gov>; Karp, Joseph 
M.<JKarp@winston.com>; Mike Florio<mflorio@tum.org>; Redacted
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Redacted • Redacted
Cc: Redacted
Subject: Commissioner Simon Meeting re Gas Accord V

All:

We have a window On September 16 during which we can brief Commissioner Simon on the GAV settlement. As of now the 
window is open between 1-5 in the afternoon. Please let me know if you are available for a one hour meeting during that time 
and if you have a preference as to when.

We have to submit a three day notice listing the attendees before they will confirm the meeting and the time. Please let me 
know your availability by COB today so that we can lock in the meeting.

I will circulate a draft briefing package for your review and comment shortly.

Thanks.

Bill
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